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Dear parents and guardians, 

Thank you all for your help and co-operation this week. The bad weather can be a challenge for us all.  

School will open at 10.15 on Thursday and Friday. Hopefully that will be the end of the frozen paths and 

all will be back to normal next week.  

• The Parents Association are running a Christmas Raffle to raise funds for their activities. The tickets 

cost 50 c each – or you can buy 5 for 2 Euro. Tickets are available from office or class teacher. The 

PA have left us 6 vouchers for Smiths Toy shop (20 Euro each)] 

• We send messages to parents via email and also via Textaparent. If you don’t get emails from us 

please contact Eilise with your email address. If you aren’t receiving texts please contact Eilise 

with your mobile phone number.  

• Children in Junior Infants, Senior Infants, 1st and 2nd are invited to wear a Christmas jumper – or a 

Christmas hat to school tomorrow.  

• The Christmas Craft class for parents will take place in the school hall tomorrow are 10.30. Parents 

are invited to attend. Please bring a scissors, some recycled and sustainable materials with you such 

as greenery, holly, ribbons etc. 

• Children in all classes are invited to wear their Christmas jumper to school on Tuesday 20th. If your 

child doesn’t have a Christmas jumper they can wear a Christmas hat or even a Christmas 

decoration.  

This year we hope to have a Christmas disco in the school hall on Tuesday 20th. Infants to 2nd will 

have their disco first. 3rd to 6th will have their disco after. The disco will be in school time. Children 

only – no mammies or daddies dancing!! 

• School closes on Wednesday December 21st for the Christmas holidays. School closes at 12 on this 

day. There will be no school lunches on Wednesday. Children should take a small snack to school 

on the day.  

• School reopens for the new term on Monday 9th January.  

Staff have training on Thursday 12th January. Children will go home at 1.45 on that day.  

The staff of Holy Family NS would like to wish you and your family a happy and peaceful Christmas. Thank 

you all for your help and support during the year. It is much appreciated!  


